DUKE Sadia

From: Maurie Bilston - XTC W>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 February :

To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2

Subject: RE: Orrcon Operations Pty Ltd - Exemption Application [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Attachments: document1970-01-01-144243.pdf

Categories: Sadia

Nadia,

Further to earlier correspondence, Mr.Matt Condon , Manager, Trade Development of OneSteel Australian Tube Mills
Pty.Ltd., has now officially responded to my letter of 23" December, 2013.
A copy of the response is attached.

Whilst the response states that OneSteel will not object to the Exemption Request regarding the goods covered by
Tariff Concession Order TC 1333313, it will object to a similar request for the goods covered by TC 1333316.

That Company has in fact, now lodged a revocation request with Customs regarding the latter Order, even though it
was contacted before the original Tariff Concession application was lodged & had no objection at that stage.

Based on the response from OneSteel, notwithstanding the fact that we firmly believe that the goods described in TC
1333316 are not currently manufactured locally, | wish to advise that | therefore

withdraw the Exemption Request insomuch as it refers to goods described in TC 1333316 but continue with the
application for the goods described in TC 1333313.

| understand that my client wishes to have further discussions with OneSteel re the wording of TC 1333316 but at this
stage is having difficulty contacting the appropriate personnel.

Please advise if you require anything further from me at this stage
Thanks & Best Regards

Maurie

Maurie Bilston

National Tariff & Trade Manager
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Xpress Trade Consulting

From: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2 [mailto:Operations2@adcommission.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 17 January 2014 9:17 AM

To: Maurie Bilston - XTC

Subject: RE: Orrcon Operations Pty Ltd - Exemption Application [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]






